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Thursday 13th February 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

For our WOW day to launch our topic ‘How are 

our toys different from those in the past’ we are 

having a Toy Story Dress-up Day on Monday 24th 

February 2020.  

  

We encourage your child to come dressed up for the day. However, if they choose 

not to do so, they can wear clothes that they feel comfortable playing in.  

 

Some dress up ideas include: 

 The characters from the film Toy Story 

 Princess dress-up  

 Dinosaurs 

You can also find lots of inspiration and great ideas on Google. 

 

We would like to invite the children to bring in their favourite toy, which we 

would photograph and the children can write a description of it. Please do not 

send in electrical items.  

 

We look forward to seeing your child dressed up and we are certain they will 

be very excited about our new topic.  

 

Many thanks 

 

Mrs Fifield & Miss Hawkins  

 

 
 

 


